
From: barrton
To: barrton
Subject: Barrton Restoration Project - North Carport Work 072224
Date: Friday, July 19, 2024 11:05:51 AM
Importance: High

To All Owners,
 
Beginning Monday, July 22nd, work in covered spaces N1-N9 of the North
Carport will begin. 
 
In addition, work will continue on the North Carport in covered spaces N10-
N25.
 
Any cars currently in theses spaces will be moved to a temporary (covered)
location.  If you have a car there now, or plan to come into residence in the
coming weeks, please contact me as soon as possible to make arrangements. 
As the work progresses and is completed, we will let you know when cars
can/will be moved back, and when any other cars will need to be moved.
 
IMPORTANT: 
 

1. For your safety and the safety of the workers, there will be no access
permitted along the walkway, under that carport, or in and around these
areas.  Please do not enter or cross through any of the work areas. 
 

2. With both the Restoration and Pipelining Projects now underway, there is
extensive activity throughout the entire property from both vehicles and
people.  Please be aware of your surroundings, slow down, be patient,
and use extreme caution when driving and/or walking through ALL
areas of the parking lot.

 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thank you,
 
*This notification has been emailed blind copy to all owners, posted on site at
The Barrton, and uploaded to The Barrton website.
 
Sheri Barsoum, LCAM
Association Manager
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